From:

To: Water; Grande, Joseph; Heikkinen, Tom; Pounders, Sharon; Gawenda, Gail; Van Aartsen, Marie; Piper, Robin

Subject: Ask Us Tell Us - Contact Water Utility Board

Date: Thursday, February 03, 2011 4:46:22 PM

Name: Mary Jo Walters

Address:

137 Corry Street

Phone: Email:

Date: 02/03/2011

Subject: Contact Water Utility Board

Message:

As a member of the East Side Water CAP, I am in need of child care reimbursement. To attend a long meeting, I paid out of pocket 50 dollars.

The board needs to put into place in the budget childcare/elder care comp. When I volunteer for WORT, Sybil Augustine, suggested that to their board, and they budgeted for it. This has been a

problem in recruitment too. We need to offer child care for these shorter meeting too.

Your truly, Mary Jo

The reporter can be contacted.